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No: CHQ/AIGETOA/302




            
   Dated: 29th Nov 2010

To

Sh Gopal Das (CMD)

Bharat Sanchar Nigam Ltd. 
Bharat Sanchar bhawan

New Delhi-110001
 Sub: Regarding JAC strike notice from 1st Dec to 3rd Dec 2010 
Dear Sir,

As your goodself knows that AIGETOA representing direct recruits executives of BSNL and is not the part and parcel of JAC (Joint Action Committee of Associations/Unions of BSNL executives and non-executives).

We believe management will put up the demands of JAC in right prospective to the government and government will consider the genuine demands of the JAC. 

Although we support their most of the demands mentioned in the notice except a few where our views differ but this association has decided not to participate in the proposed strike of JAC from 1st Dec to 3rd Dec 2010 at this juncture. So our members will not be participating in this proposed strike in any part of the country.

Witnessing past experience we request your goodself to instruct the field units to arrange adequate security for the non-striking employees for the strike period so that they can discharge their duties smoothly.     
Regards,

  (R P Shahu)
Copy to:
1. The Hon’ble Minister for Communication and IT

2. The Secretary, DoT, Sanchar Bhawan New Delhi 
3. The GM (SR) BSNL CO New Delhi.

Regd. Office: Office No. 4 & 5, Near Sethi Hospital, Bawal Chowk, Rewari-123401 (Haryana)

Website: www.aigetoachq.org/ E-mail: chqaigetoa@gmail.com
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